
Welcome 

to Year 4
Parent Meeting 2020



Who are the teaching team 

members?
4V

 Miss Grundy (class teacher)

 Mrs Gordon (teaching assistant)

 Mr Denny (teaching assistant)

4U

 Miss Bail (class teacher)

 Mrs Stokes (teaching assistant)

 Mr Wendleken (teaching assistant)

 Mrs Milesan (1:1 teaching assistant)

 Mr Denny – cover teacher

 Mr Higgins and Mr Poole – P.E. teacher



Year 4 Expectations

 Red Home/School link books need to be handed in everyday so 
that key messages or homework can be passed on efficiently. 
If you have any questions please write in the book and the 
class teacher will get back to you.  

 Colour banded books and reading records to be handed in 
everyday. Please read with your child every night and sign 
their reading record as it is really important for their learning. 

 Attendance – Please ensure your child is in everyday as we 
work in sequences. 

 P.E. days – Tuesday and Thursday. Please make sure your child 
has their PE kit in on both these days. Swimming will be 
arranged as soon as we know more information. 

 Packed lunches – Please ensure that is a healthy packed lunch 
and nut free. 



Uniform

Uniform expectations remain the same as last year.

 P.E. kits – include jogging bottoms for colder weather.

 Coats.

 Please label everything to ensure that your child’s 

belongings can be easily found if lost. 



Attendance

School target is 97%.

Reasons for having good attendance:

 •Your child’s wellbeing, self esteem and confidence is improved

 •Easier to build and maintain good friendships

 •Lessons are planned to be sequential and are built on day by day –

so learning is made easier



What will we be learning?

 Shared topics across Years 3 and 4.

 The second year of the two-year cycle.

Our topics this year are:

 Is it right to fight? (Autumn Term)

 Up Pompeii (Spring Term)

 Tomb Raiders (Summer Term)



Home Learning

 CGP Maths and Reading comprehension books – These are given 

out on Friday to be handed in the following Wednesday. On 

Wednesday, this is then marked by Mrs English. 

 Spelling – Given out on Friday to be handed in the following 

Wednesday. There will be a weekly spelling shed activity to 

complete at home.  Spelling tests in the form of dictations every 

Friday.

 Reading – Please read with your child at least 5 times a week.



What else would you like to 

know?

 Please look at the school website and year group blogs 

for any information about the class. 


